
(vii)Mr A Baxter  
 
To the Chair of the Corporate Resources Committee 
 
‘When will Members receive the detailed information on severance payments to Senior 
Management detailed in the Annual Accounts, as you promised at the meeting of your 
Committee on 20th August 2020?’ 
 
A confidential briefing on the policy and procedures around the Employment Release 
Scheme will be considered at the Resources Sub Committee meeting on 26 November.  

 


